
 

Budapest, 23 December 2021 
 
 
 
 

Personnel changes in MOL Plc. 

 
MOL Plc. (“MOL”) hereby notifies the market of the following: 

As of today, Dr. György Bacsa is a member of the Board of Directors of MOL Plc., and according to the 
Act CXX of 2001 on Capital Markets he is now considered as an executive employee of MOL Plc. Dr. 
György Bacsa currently owns 4360 “A” series MOL ordinary shares. 

 
 
 
For further information, please contact Investor Relations: 

Tel:  +36 1 464 1395 
Email:  investorrelations@mol.hu 
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